
 

 

Traffic Advice 

 

Temporary Suspension of Berthing Point of Water Taxi at Wan Chai 

 

Members of the public are advised that in connection with the sea parades in 

the Victoria Harbour on 1 July 2024 for celebration of the 27th Anniversary of the 

establishment of the HKSAR, the berthing point of the licensed ferry service “Water 

Taxi” at Hong Kong Convention & Exhibition Centre Landing (i.e. waterfront outside 

the Golden Bauhinia Square) will be temporarily suspended on 30 June 2024. 

 

The ferry operator will put up notices at the concerned piers and onboard to 

inform passengers of above arrangement. 

 


